
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 569 OF 2019

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS MERLINO, DICKINSON, STROUGH AND FRASIER

(ALTERNATE MEMBER - SUPERVISOR HOGAN)

AUTHORIZING REDUCED FEE FOR USE OF THE FESTIVAL COMMONS AT THE

CHARLES R. WOOD PARK FOR THE GLIDDAN REVIVAL TOUR

WHEREAS, the Park Operations & Management (O&M) Committee recognizes the value of

programs administered and funded by the Glidden Revival Tour and in recognition of such has suggested

authorizing a reduced fee of Two Hundred Fifty Dollars ($250) for use of the Festival Commons at the

Charles R. Wood Park  during the Glidden Revival Tour to be held on September 16, 2020, now, therefore,

be it

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Board of Supervisors hereby authorizes a reduced fee of Two

Hundred Fifty Dollars ($250) for use of the Festival Commons at the Charles R. Wood Park during the

Glidden Revival Tour to be held on September 16, 2020.
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